Minutes 1928 Building Committee Interior Design & Finishes Subcommittee Tuesday, April 9, 2024 Town Hall Council Chambers 5:00 P.M.

Attendees:

Jean Baron Shari Greco Jack Kemper Kathy Blonski Kat Krajewski Chris Nardi Brianna Dash

A. Call to Order.

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 P.M.

B. New Business.

1) To review and approve interior design and finishes concepts.

Brianna Dash reviewed the interior design finishes in the lobby, the corridor, the recreation space/gym, classroom studio, new bathrooms, conference and training rooms and the offices.

The Committee had four items that they would like to have further information on and or changes.

- 1. The Committee did not particularly like the rug/tile proposed for the office areas.
- 2. The Committee would like more information on the flooring of the gym space and the painting of lines on that floor for sports. For example, basketball, pickle ball.
- 3. There was general discussion that presently there are hanging plaques containing employee names and titles on the hallway walls outside the individual departments. Presently each department has a plaque that states the department and the employees' names and title. For example,

<u>Town Manager's Office</u> Kathleen Blonski, Town Manager Kat Krajewski, Assistant Town Manager Devon Aldave, Management Analyst Brianna will work to see how we can create something like that either in the hallway or the individual department offices.

4. The Town Seal in the lobby. The Committee would like further information on that. There was discussion about the Town seal in the Town Hall Council Chambers and could the new lobby have a similar seal.

Overall, the Committee was very pleased with the progress of the design finishes.

C. Other Business.

None.

D. Adjournment.

The meeting adjourned at 5:54 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kathleen Blonski Town Manager